DECENTED NOTES

Datuk Mohd. Amin Satem

26 February 1999

Shane L. Stone Parliament House Darwin NT 0800 Australia

Dear Mr Stone,

First of all, welcome to the private sector and I look forward to any opportunities for us to work together.

In the course of several visits I made to Northern Territories the pace of development in NT has certainly been most impressive. You certainly have laid a very good foundation for accelerating development in NT.

I would also like to say that under your leadership, Sarawak has developed a very warm relationship with Darwin and BIMP – EAGA recognizes your great role in promoting the participation of NT in the development of its region.

Best wishes.

Datuk Amin Satem